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From: King, Maria <Maria.King@state.sd.us>
Sent: Saturday, December 22, 2018 8:29 AM
To: Wasserman, Adam R (MIL)
Cc: Rechtenbaugh, Shawnie
Subject: RE: Good morning

Hi Adam, 

I am out all next week , but will most likely have time to talk. If you want to shoot me a text, we can line up a time to 
talk. Otherwise, we can set something up for the following week too. 

Enjoy your Christmas! 

Talk soon, 
Maria 

From: Wasserman, Adam R (MIL) [mailto:Adam.Wasserman@mil.wa.gov]  
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 1:18 PM 
To: King, Maria 
Cc: Rechtenbaugh, Shawnie 
Subject: RE: [EXT] Good morning 

Maria, 
Wow, going back out for RFP, sorry to hear that. Are you in the office toward the end of next week? If so I would like to 
call and get some more detail on this.  
Have a Merry Christmas and hopefully talk to you soon. 
Adam  

From: King, Maria <Maria.King@state.sd.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 7:45 AM 
To: Wasserman, Adam R (MIL) <Adam.Wasserman@mil.wa.gov> 
Cc: Rechtenbaugh, Shawnie <Shawnie.Rechtenbaugh@state.sd.us> 
Subject: RE: Good morning 

Hi Adam! 

What a pleasant surprise to get an email just to say hello and share your love of us Dakotans here in the real Dakota. We
still like hearing from you, even if you need something, although I think it is the other way around as far as I am 
concerned. You have way more knowledge than I do and I am likely the one reaching out to you! 

Here’s a quick update in lieu of a Christmas letter. We are moving full steam ahead on releasing a RFP after the first of 
the year. While none of us ever wants to broadcast this, we have had several outages with Comtech over the past 
couple of months which has prompted our board to take action. As of this week, we migrated the remaining 3 PSAPs 
back off ESInet. So…..we are sort of back where we started years ago with all of our PSAPs on the legacy CenturyLink 
network. Shortly before this, we had already sent a change request to Comtech to stop any further efforts with regard to 
carrier migration, ALI migration and Text to 9-1-1 due to the ongoing issues we were having with rural carrier 
interconnection. We didn’t see any way they would be able to get done what they said they would by the end of their 
contract this time next year, so we started working on a RFP. 
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We hope your transition continues to inch forward successfully. I am sure Comtech is keeping South Dakota news away 
from your project! 
 
Thanks again for reaching out. We love our Washington State connection! 
 
May your holidays be merry and bright, Adam. 
 
Maria 
 
From: Wasserman, Adam R (MIL) [mailto:Adam.Wasserman@mil.wa.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 8:48 AM 
To: Rechtenbaugh, Shawnie; King, Maria 
Subject: [EXT] Good morning 
 
Shawnie and Maria, 
Good morning!! I just realized it has been awhile since I’ve talked with my two favorite people in South (the real) 
Dakota!!, heck, maybe my favorite people in the Midwest! And no, I don’t need anything. Just wanted to drop a line to 
say “Happy Holidays!” and I hope you are both doing well. Things are good here in Washington, transition still inching 
along. 
Take care, 
Adam  
 
Adam R. Wasserman 
Washington State Enhanced 911 Coordinator 
Washington State Emergency Management Division 
Washington Military Department 
Adam.Wasserman@mil.wa.gov 
Office: (253) 512-7468 
Mobile: (253) 363-3484 
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